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Dates for your 
diary:   
1st July 
School closed 
 
4th July 
Y5 Wharncliffe 
Side visit 
 
6th July 
FS2, Y1, Y2 trip to 
Cleethorpes 
 
7th July 
Y6 Hale 
Orchestra trip 
 
8th July 
Class swap and 
reports go home 
 
11th-15th July 
Healthy and 
Happy week 
 
13th July 
Y6 Women’s Euro 
football match 
 

18th July 
Y6 Drayton 
Manor trip 
 

22nd July 
Last day of term  
 

Staffing news 
We are really sad to be saying goodbye 
to Mr Jenkinson from SUFC who has 
been working with us delivering PE and 
football clubs for the past 11 years! We 
want to thank him for all the hard work 
he has put in, he has been part of the 
family and we really sad to see him go. 
We would like to congratulate him on his 
promotion as the new Participation and 
Inclusion Manager for SUFC.   
 

Y5 Parent concert 
Y5 would like to invite parents in on 
Tuesday 5th July at 2.30pm to watch their 
glockenspiel performance. 
 

Transition week 
This week is our transition week in 
school to support pupils moving into 
their new class in September. Teachers 
will do a cosy read with their new class 
and a class swap on Friday afternoon. 
They will also work with our SEND pupils 
to write their new one page profiles 
ready for September.  

 Parent drop in session 
Parents are invited into school on 
Wednesday 13th July between 3.30-
4.30pm to discuss their child’s school 
report with their class teacher.  

Tea and Talk 
Come and join us for informal chats and 
information sessions. 
Tuesday 5th July-  Parent Carer Forum 
Tuesday 19th July-Speak It Up  
                              

 

 
 
 
 

Healthy and Happy week 
This starts on Monday 11th July. The 

children will be taking part in various 

activities such as first aid training, 

cookathon, fun run, hands on science, 

balance bike training. This will end with 

our sports day on Friday 15th July.  

Church service  
Our final church service will take place on 
Friday 15th July 1.30pm at St Mary’s 
church. All are welcome to join us. 

Dinner money increase 
Dinners will go up to £2.20 per meal from 
September 2022. 
 
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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